
Sonja Smith 

From: Wexford Receptionist 
Sent: 18 June 2010 16:08 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: FW: Proposed BioPark at Tibohine 

From: Claire Kerrane [\-) 
Sent: 17 June 2010 17:45 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Proposed BioPark at Tibohine 

I am writing to you in relation to an application for a waste licence by ADPower Roscommon Ltd reference 
number WO274-01 in respect of a facility at Ballinphuill, Tibohine, Castlerea, Co. Roscommon. 

It is my understanding that the EPA was set up to maintain a safe clean environment for all citizens of 
Ireland. There has never been a greater need in our area for you to do your job. 

The proposed development of the biopark goes against everything your organisation stands for. The fact that 
our water supply will be put in danger with three wells in the area and a stream which flows into the Lung 
River and onto the Lough Gara. 

Our most precious possessions .... our children are not being considered by this proposal. The freedom that 
our children have of playing in their own safe environment i.e the school playground will be taken away 
from them with the noise of the lorries and the odour that was confirmed by the ADPower spokesperson at 
the meeting last Saturday night. This will confine them to their classrooms. The company has not given us 
any guarantees that these odours and emissions will not cause harm to the future health of our children. This 
is too high a price for our children to pay and the parents who are trying to do their best for their children! 

Yours truly, 
Elizabeth McDermott. 
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